
Vote  for  the  Eric  Liddell
Centre’s new LED lighting
Vote for the Eric Liddell Centre so that they can get a grant
for some new lighting.

The centre is in the running for funding from the M&S Energy
Fund. In fact they are the only Edinburgh finalist, but they
need your help.

The  monies  which  they  have  applied  for  would  upgrade  the
lighting in the centre to a more efficient LED system but they
need some help to get more votes to ensure that they get the
funds.

[tweet_box  design=”default”]It  is  a  fairly  effortless
procedure to click here and then vote for Eric Liddell Centre.
Votes close on 20 October 2017.[/tweet_box]
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